
25th September 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

As we embark on a new academic year at Magna Academy, we are excited to extend a warm

invitation to all parents and guardians to attend the first Parent-Teacher-Friends Association (PTFA)

meeting.

● Date: Wednesday 4th October

● Time: 5-6pm

● Location: G34 - I will meet you at the main academy entrance

The PTFA plays a vital role in our community, providing valuable support for various initiatives and

activities. This collaborative effort between parents, teachers and friends of the academy helps to

enrich the educational experience of our students. New members are very welcome.

During the meeting, we will discuss upcoming events, fundraisers and opportunities for parent

involvement. Your input and contributions are invaluable in ensuring the success of these

endeavours.

Agenda for the Meeting:

● Welcome and Introductions

● Review of PTFA Goals and Objectives for the Academic Year

● Discussion of Upcoming Events and Activities

● Fundraising Initiatives and Allocation of Funds

● Opportunities for Parent Involvement

● Any Other Business

We encourage you to join us and be an active participant in shaping the educational experience of

our students. Your presence and input are highly valued and, together, we can achieve great things.



Coffee, tea and cake will be provided, and we will do our best to accommodate any dietary
preferences. To assist us in making the necessary arrangements, if you are able to attend this
meeting then please RSVP using this Google form by Friday 29th September.

We look forward to seeing you at the PTFA meeting and working together for the betterment of our

school community.

Yours sincerely,

Ms C Mitchell

Associate Principal

https://forms.gle/DZj47uaSuS8zkuDq5

